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Statement by Richard Miron, Spokesperson for the UN Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace Process Robert Serry

 
Jerusalem, 01 July 2010

 
We are closely following reports that four Palestinian legislators have received orders for their forcible transfer from East Jerusalem by the Israeli
authorities.  We are concerned at all measures which may heighten tension in the city and at the potentially broad consequences for Palestinian
residents of occupied East Jerusalem. We call on Israel to respect its obligations under international law.

 
 


